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Reminders and Updates  
True Mother’s Visit to Europe  

 
 
Dear European Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Yesterday and today European and Austrian leaders met to progress the planning in preparation for our True 
Mother’s visit to Europe accompanied by our new International President and Vice-President, Sun Jin Nim and 
In Sup Nim.  
 
We decided on the title and sub-title for the visit: 
Celebrating 50 Years of the Unification Movement in Europe 

Gratitude to our True Parents and New Determination for Cheon Il Guk 

 

We are blessed with a very beautiful venue in Vienna for the Little Angels special performance and the 50 Year 
Celebration with our True Mother  

 
Overnight accommodation, Arrival and Departure 
Those of you who wish to attend both programs and need to travel some distance should arrange to stay 
overnight in Vienna from 9th to 10th May - click here for a list of reasonably priced hotels which are located near 
the venue - the Austria Centre. You will also find this website useful: www.wien.info 
 
Please be reminded of the following points: 

1. Remember to join the 40 Day Jeongseong Condition from 31st March to 9th May – the specific 
contents of the condition can be decided by each community. 

2. Register your participation no later than Sunday 26th April by notifying your Community Leader or 
National HQ for one or both events in Vienna: 
 The Little Angels Performance at the Austria Centre will begin at 6pm on Saturday 9th May 2015. If 

you are planning to come for this program, please arrive in Vienna by 4pm. 
 The Celebration of 50 Years centering on True Mother at the Austria Centre begins at 10am on 

Sunday 10th May 2015. If you are planning to come to this event, please arrive in Vienna by 8am. 
The program is scheduled to finish at 12.30pm, so you may plan for your departure from 1.30pm. 

3. Suggested Special Financial Offering from each Family - please complete your offering or notify 
your Community Leader or National HQ of how much you will be able to donate by Sunday 19th April. 
This will enable us to proceed confidently with all the necessary preparations. 

 
We are very much looking forward to meet you in Vienna and sharing a wonderful celebration of 50 years of 
love and dedication to our Heavenly Parent, True Parents and humanity here in Europe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jack Corley and Peter Staudinger 
European Office 
Mobile:  +49-170-6016441 
Fax:      +44-20-77242262 
e-mail:   euhq@ffwpu-eu.org 
 
 


